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Dear DOE employees who will read this letter:

Thanks for working so hard on so many issues for the good of our country.
Please continue to do all you can on climate change, as it overshadows all
other problems. If we don't solve this one, our future is not bright.

I especially hope DOE will do whatever you can to stop CP2 in Louisiana. It
will hurt the Gulf, the fishing industry, and more importantly, create more
carbon in the atmosphere, resulting in even higher temperatures. CP2 will
create CO2, at a time when we need to be reducing emissions. 

Many will argue that CP2 will create jobs and much needed energy, that it
will help the economy. But what we need now are energy and jobs created
by renewable sources of energy not by fossil fuel. I'm retired, but am
worried about the wellbeing of my children and grandchildren and all the
young people who want to live their lives without the threat of serious
damage to our planet hanging over their heads. 

I'm sure you will get many letters on both sides of this issue, and there
will be pressure to support going ahead with CP2. Please don't. Think
about long-term consequences, not short-term jobs and more profits for
the fossil fuel industry. Please.

Thank you, best wishes, and best of luck.

Rich Prager
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